
Dear reviewers, 

Thank you for taking your time to review our submitted manuscript entitled, “Cardiac 

Risk Factors Limiting Survival to Liver Transplantation in Patients with Nonalcoholic 

Fatty Liver Disease.” Your feedback was appreciated, and useful in formulating our 

manuscript revision. Specifically, I updated the tables as requested to comply with the 

required specifications, including the standard three-line table format. I edited the 

tables to create uniformity and cohesion between the tables. I hope you will find the 

revised manuscript satisfactory for publication. I look forward to hearing your 

response.wer 

Sincerely, 

Michael Delicce, MD  


